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February, 1979 - Correspondence 

Received letter from PD, a member of St. Mary's Orthodox Church 
in Cornucopia. He wrote to me in response to my request (in 
newspapers) for songs or hymns of early settlers. 

May 15, 1979 - Telephone 

Sara Poynter called PD regarding an interview appointment. He 
explained that this week was not convenient for him because of 
church business. He seemed willing to be interviewed in a 
few weeks. 

June 7, 1979 - Telephone 

PD called me at home, asking if I was still interested in hear­
ing the Russian hymns. We arranged to meet the next morning 
at the 10:30 Sunday service. 

June 10, 1979 - Unrecorded Interview 

I went to St. Mary's Orthodox Church in Cornucopia and sat 
in on the last 15 minutes of their service. After church, 
we went to PD's house. Off and on during the interview, _ 
his neighbor NC stopped by to talk with us. 

June 26, 1979 - Telephone 

PD called me at home, asking if Grant and I were coming to the 
service July 1st. Asked me if I wanted to practice with choir 
Thursday night. I declined due to a prior commitment. 

June 28, 1979 - Correspondence 

Received postcard from PD reminding us of "divine liturgy" on 
Sunday. 

July 1, 1979 - Recorded Service 

I went to St. Mary's Orthodox Church with my husband, my parents 
and my Ukranian friend. Recorded entire service except the 
sermon at PD's suggestion. 


